
STUDENT BULLETIN

Announcements:

CHAPEL SCHEDULE
Wednesday March 11 - Prof. Kowalski Friday March 13 - Missions
Thursday March 12 - Choralons Mon.-Fri. March 16-20 - Spring Break

*ASB ELECTION RESULTS 1987-88*
President - Angie Kavanaugh VP for Activities - Candy Cotton
VP for Ministries - Mike Ness VP for Missions - Yohan Fernando
Secretary - LaLonda Musil Treasurer - Brenda Lentz

MSA (All Married Students) Gym Night. March 13, 7 pm, at Northwest Gym. 
Everyone bring a dessert. Children welcome! Volleyball, games and more!

MSA Elections/1987-88 Officers - March 23. Last & only meeting this year!! 
Watch for time and location. Be in prayer for our next year's leaders.

OPENINGS... for NC students/grads to get started in Youth Ministries this 
summer working among several churches in northwest Wyoming. contact Rev. 
Rick Molin, PO Box 911, Worland, WY 82401. Telephone 347-2310.
GRADUATING SENIORS: Please return the blue survey form to Dr. Cal White as 
soon as possible. Thank you!

Give Life...It's in YOUR blood! Be a donor on Tuesday March 31, 10am - 
4pm. Sign the donor appointment sheet located at the receptionist's desk 
in the Administration Building. Thank you for caring!!!

The Library will be open during Spring Break from 9 - 4 pm (not March 19).

GET READY FOR THE ALL SCHOOL ICE SKATING BROOM BALL NIGHT, The Friday 
night after spring break (March 27, 8-12 pm). Cost for the first 100 is 
$3.75, all others $4.00. School vans will be provided.

JUNIORS - Please don't forget your CMM Offering for February. It can be 
left at the receptionist's desk. The money will be collected and sent 
Wednesday. Thank you!

Coming, April 8th...There will be an information and display table in 
Dickey Plaza for the dissemination of information concerning a summer 
wilderness camping program by an organization called ALPS. They will be 
looking for instructors and for those who want instruction in Christian 
camping. This organization is similar to other organizations that were on 
campus with the Northwest Camping Consortium.

Tom Eggum will be on campus on Friday, March 13th, to interview with 
students for summer internships at the Community Church of joy in Phoenix, 
AZ. This is the church where Mark Hedman is working. For those 
interested, please register your interest in the Registrar's Office or 
with Prof. Leggett.



"Summer Archaeological Digs Opportunities" - We have contacts for two 
archaeological digs in Israel offered through the University of Tel Aviv 
and the University of Haifa which are open to college students. For 
further information, contact A .D . Millard, Dean of Admissions.

Tax Returns prepared by Dale Sorenson. Northwest Accounting 822-8266 or 
evenings 827-4205; Reasonable rates.

ELEMENTARY EDUCATION COMPETENCY TESTING - 
Oral Language Test: Monday 3/23: 1-2:30 pm

Wednesday 3/25: 6:30-8 pm Rm H107 
Written Language Test: Wednesday 4/1: 1 pm Rm H107 
Math Test: Tuesday 3/24: 2 pm Rm H107

A great BIG THANKS to all of those who helped in the Change the World 
School of Prayer, Feb. 28. It wouldn't have been the success it was 
without YOUR help! Dr. Braddy.

Fast and Pray for the Muslim World. Come and join us on Fridays 3rd, 4th 
and 5th periods to interceed for the Muslim World. Overflow - Chapel!

David v-ozart, NC student currently studying in Hebrew University in 
Jerusalem sent an extremely interesting tape on life in Israel and on his 
personal experiences there. Those of you who know David, or those of you 
who are simply interested in happenings in Israel will want to check this 
tape out form the Library where it is temporarily placed for checkout.
For anyone wanting to write to David, his address appears on the backside 
of the tape.

March 8 - 29, 1987, 10 am - 9 pm daily admission free, Seattle Center 
Forum - "AUSCHWITZ" A Crime Against Mankind. An exhibition of 135 
photographic panels, 80 artifacts and Holocaust documents, from the date 
of 1940 to its liberation in 1945. The show is divided into the following 
sections: Nazi Creed, Final Solution, Transports, Nazi Camps, Scenes of 
martyrdom and Gas Chambers. Sponsored by the Jewish Federation of greater 
Seattle, the Washington State Jewish Historical Society and the Seattle 
Center. An opportunity for people to learn about the history of 
Auschwi tz.

The MAPS office is in need of many more summer volunteers for 1987. It is 
not too late to send an application if you had an interview last semester 
with Lamar Headley or Evan Paul. If you had no interview, you are still 
encouraged to prayerfully consider the list of openings and your possible 
involvement. Applications are available in the Admissions Office, or 
contact the MAPS Office. If you were interviewed, but do not plan to take 
an assignment, you should notify the MAPS office so your assignment can be 
given to someone else.

Finane ial Aid News
" ^he Naval Officers' Wives' Club of Seattle is accepting scholarship 
applications for Fall of 1987. Applicants should be at least sophomores 
by fall 1987 and have a GPA of 3.00 or better. Applicants must also be a 
dependent son or daughter, or spouse of a career Coast Guard, Navy,
Marines Corp, or NOAA personnel. Applications are available in the 
Financial Aid Office.
" Attention all Guaranteed Student Loan borrowers! In order to obtain a 
GSL for the 1987-88 academic year, you must first complete a Financial Aid 
form. Th i s i s a new requ i rernen t . Forms in the Financial Aid Office.


